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November 23,1998'

Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch [[ .

Attn: Ms. Colleen C. Casey '

United States Nuclear Regulatory Conunission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL 60532-4351

RE: NRC Material Licenses: -

No.13-16457-01
No.13-26043-01 |

ontr i Numbers:
,

304333 // 304334 '

'
,

Dear Ms. Casey:

This letter is in response to your phone conversation with Dean Tapni ital
Health Groug, RSO, on November 17,1998. We wish to withdraw tb uality Management

drogram (QMP)) document submitted with our licence amendment request ust ,

1998. West Central Community Hospital will operate in accordance with the QMP document '

for Union Hospital, previously filed with the NRC.

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact Dean Taylor
at (812) 238-7759.

Sincerely,

// h
David R. Doerr
Senior Vice President O
Chief Operating Officer
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